
 

  

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

    
  Circular 17, 2023 - 24                                                                                                       

 
  Dear Parents,                                              CLASSES I TO X                                   September 14, 2023 
 

 

• The Open Day for FA - II must be attended only by the parents who are given a hard copy  

of the circular dated September 8th. Hope the parents have received the circular from the 

concerned students. It will be an important meeting as the teachers will discuss with the 

parents about the learning/interests/improvement/and certain concerns for the child.   

The list of children whose parents must attend the Open Day is recorded in the school. 

Therefore, it must be looked into very seriously. Follow the given time slot.  

• Students/parents who have not received the circular dated September 8th concerning the 

Open Day - II need not to attend it.    

• The timing for the Open Day will be from 8⸱30 am to 10⸱00 am on SEPTEMBER 16th.  

• It will be a holiday for the school on September 18th on account of Ganesh Chaturthi.        

May the celebration of Ganesh Chaturthi bring joy, peace and unity into our families          

and communities! 

 

                           

                          Brother Sanil Tharayil 
                      Principal 
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